TIME TO PAY IPPS DUES

Members - your dues for membership in the International Philippine Philatelic
Society (IPPS) for the year 2015 are now due.

It is our desire that each of you will pay your dues based on this notice so as to
avoid the necessity of mailing a hardcopy notice to you. Each dues payment
made as a result of this notice saves the society the cost of printing and mailing
a hardcopy notice.

Ample time will be allowed for you to pay your dues based on this notice.
Thereafter, hardcopy notices will be posted to alf members who have not yet
paid their dues.

Some members have already paid their dues for 2015 in advance. If you have
already paid your dues, please do not pay again. If you have any question as to
whether or not you are paid for 2015, please feel free to contact me and | will
advise you regarding your dues status.

A renewal form for 2015 is available on our website. Or, you may simply post
your payment to me as long as it clear from whom the payment is being sent.

CHANGED YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS?

Please ensure that your email address provided to me is correct. In sending out
the dues notices, 12 of the notices were returned as undeliverable, indicating an
incorrect email address. If any member has changed their email address within
the past year or so, please contact me with an update.

Richard Miggins
P.O. Box 2544
Toluca Lake, CA 91610

If you have any questions, concerns or need for help, please contact me at any
time.

Richard Miggins
Secretary/Treasurer IPPS



